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12 Integrated Disability Service  (Public Consultation) – 3rd June 2014  
 

Item 12 
Children and Young People  

Overview and Scrutiny Committee 
 

3rd June 2014 
 

Integrated Disability Service – Public Consultation  
 
 

Recommendations  
 

That the Children and Young People Overview and Scrutiny Committee 
consider the public consultation exercise in respect of the proposed changes 
to the Local Offer.  
  

 
1.0 Summary  

 
1.1 At its last meeting on 2nd April 2014, the Committee received an update on the 

impact of the savings programme on priorities and service delivery in respect 
of the Integrated Disability Service. The savings agreed by Council for the 
current savings plan amounted to £1.76 million and subsequently public 
consultation would be undertaken on a range of options to achieve the 
required savings. 

 
1.2 The public consultation exercise is due to commence in June, with the 

preferred option to be considered by Cabinet on 22nd July 2014.  
 
1.3 The Committee has requested that an update on the public consultation 

exercise and proposed options be presented at its meeting on 3rd June 2014. 
The Head of Early Intervention will be in attendance to provide a verbal 
update on the latest position.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


